
No $20 rebate for safety mod. 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Mr. Frey, 

2/26/2004 

we are extending the $20 rebate that you can 
section of our site. If you will fax or mail 
invoice from Gander Mountain, we will mail a 

Remington Arms, Inc 
Attn: Chris 
PO Box 700 
Madison, NC 27025 

fax: 336~548~7801, Attn: Chris 

customer (Frank Frey III) 
I had my model 700 send to you for 
in Harrisburg, Pa. I received my fi 
coupon. I was billed $20 for the 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

:48:27 PM 
on thru Gander Mt 

not receive a $20 
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